
 
 

 

Corby Business Academy 

 
September re-opening 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to again thank you for your cooperation over the last 

few weeks in helping to support a smooth start to the term.  

Now that we are two days in, students are becoming used to the environment and have 

familiarised themselves with the expectations of where they need to go once they arrive at 

the Academy.  

We therefore need parents and carers to use the top car park to drop off and collect 

students during personal home school transport. Even if you walk with your child to the 

Academy, we ask that you refrain from coming past the barriers at the top gate.  

The only transport that is allowed through the barriers is the school transport buses, taxis 

and those with medical needs or identified students in our UNIT provision.  

If your child has medial needs, we ask that you please produce the documentation for this 

on arrival, which will have been provided by the Academy if you have communicated with 

us and provided the requested documentation. 

The two main principles for this are based on Health and Safety in the bottom car park, as 

well as the need to limit the risk of infection with additional adults on site. 

Finally, please can I ask that students are reminded that a face covering must be kept on 

when on buses and that they are worn as soon as they arrive on site – if walking or being 

dropped off at the top parent / carer carpark. 

Thank you so much for your continued support. The students have been amazing this week 

and we are really proud of their approach. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 


